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Sis. Emerson testifying in 
service 

Church is Fun! 

Prissy enjoying Baleadas 

ISSUE 1	 FEBRUARY 25, 2025

Greetings from Honduras 
Gloria a Dios!

Our first month in Honduras 
Dear Friends and Family, 

We can hardly believe it’s already been a month since we 
arrived in beautiful Honduras! Time has flown by, and we are 
excited to share some highlights from our journey so far. 

Our experiences at church services have been nothing short of 
amazing. Each Sunday, we have had the privilege of 
worshiping alongside some truly wonderful congregations. 
The warmth and openness of the people here have made us 
feel right at home, and we are grateful for the friendships 
we’ve begun to form. 
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Andrew has been preaching in Spanish 
every week at different churches in the 
capital, and it’s been incredible to 
witness how God is using our family in 
this ministry. His Spanish skills have 
grown exponentially in just one month, 
which is a huge blessing! While 
sometimes he faces challenges in 
understanding the rapid-fire 
conversations, Lisa has been a great 
support. She has picked up quite a bit 
of Spanish and often helps interpret 
when needed, ensuring that 
communication flows smoothly. Our 
children are making new friends in our 
neighborhood and learning 
conversational Spanish from them. 

We are so thankful for your support and 
encouragement as we navigate this new 
chapter in our lives. God is doing 
amazing things, and we are excited to 
be a part of it.  

With love and blessings, 

 the Emersons 

Above is pastor Alexander and his sweet 
family in Tegucigalpa. It had been several 
years since this church had a missionary 
preach to their congregation.  

Below is a photo of this growing church! 


	Our first month in Honduras
	Dear Friends and Family,
	We can hardly believe it’s already been a month since we arrived in beautiful Honduras! Time has flown by, and we are excited to share some highlights from our journey so far.
	Our experiences at church services have been nothing short of amazing. Each Sunday, we have had the privilege of worshiping alongside some truly wonderful congregations. The warmth and openness of the people here have made us feel right at home, and we are grateful for the friendships we’ve begun to form.
	Andrew has been preaching in Spanish every week at different churches in the capital, and it’s been incredible to witness how God is using our family in this ministry. His Spanish skills have grown exponentially in just one month, which is a huge blessing! While sometimes he faces challenges in understanding the rapid-fire conversations, Lisa has been a great support. She has picked up quite a bit of Spanish and often helps interpret when needed, ensuring that communication flows smoothly. Our children are making new friends in our neighborhood and learning conversational Spanish from them.
	We are so thankful for your support and encouragement as we navigate this new chapter in our lives. God is doing amazing things, and we are excited to be a part of it.
	With love and blessings,
	the Emersons
	Above is pastor Alexander and his sweet family in Tegucigalpa. It had been several years since this church had a missionary preach to their congregation.
	Below is a photo of this growing church!

